
Jan. 12, 2022 

 

Due to recent problems in the lab, I would like to setup some important grand rules that are mandatory 

for our in-person labs this term. 

This decision is driven by the need to comply with PHO (Provincial Health Officer) orders related to 

Covid-19. 

 

While waiting in the corridor before a lab, please: 

Form a single line outside the lab and avoid socializing as it disturbs the adjacent labs and 

classes. 

 

In the lab, please: 

Ware your face mask properly at all time. Meaning mask has to cover both mouth and nose 

at all time. 

Link: https://www.bcit.ca/covid-19/information-for-students/ 

Since there is no food and drink in the lab allowed, there are no reasons that justify temporary mask 

removal.  

 

Regards, 

Andrew Mokrzycki 
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